
The Edgerton Fire District Commission Meeting 

April 1, 1993 

The meeting was called to order by President Jim Linsley, also present 

was Ken Kirby, Jim Rusch, David Viney, Robert Hellendrung, Clifford Swann, 
and Dorothy Gunderson. Viney/Kirby motion passed 6/0 to approve the minutes 

of the March 18, 1993 meeting. 

Steve Knudsen has done a walk-thru and is in the process of correcting 
some of the problems. Kirby/Hellendrung motion to pay the change order, 

passed 6/0. 

Scott Moran was present to discuss the concerns of the ambulance service. 

Points brought out: 
* the call volume has been declining in this community areas, 262 in 1991, 

231 in 1992 
* three other communities they seervice has one ambulance based with a 

volume of 500 calls each 

second unit has never been set-up for rescue but mainly for transfers 

hes when we had two 
* staffing is a problem for two ambulances 
* the contract states "provide 24 hr. service" nothing about the number 

of vehicles provided 
* would like to have an agreement to help with outstanding collections. 

The muncipality would pay the bill and then try to collect or put it 

on the resident's ( the person owing the bill) property taxes. Each 
member was to take it back to their muncipality. 

A meeting will be in two weeks, April 15th, hopefully Magill will have 

the loose ends taken care of. 

Swann/Hellendrung motion to pay the bills passed 6/0. 

Bob Hellendrung reported the Police Chief requested a fire inspection 

for the City of Edgerton police station. 

May 23rd will be the Open House for the Edgerton Fire Protection District 

Commission's new station. 

Kirby/Hellendrung motion passed 6/0 to adjourn. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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